
Cloverdale Traditional School 

Weekly News 
 

 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

April 19 - Good Friday - School Closed 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

Congratulations to all of the students who participated in the Science Fair at UVic last 

Sunday.  Students used inquiry based learning to investigate and answer a question they had 

about a scientific concept.  The students were judged and Calvin placed second in Scientific Spirit 

Category, Tabi place second in the Astronomy Category and Mabel placed second in the Canadian 

Meterology and Oceanology Category.   

The grade 5 students are preparing for the Greater Victoria Performing Arts Festival, and will be 

competing later this month.  Some Grade 4 and 5 are preparing for the Math League Contest. 

Thank you to our PAC as they continue to do an amazing job to support our school.  We 

welcomed some new faces to the business meeting on Tuesday.  Please consider being part of 

the executive.  It is a wonderful way to meet new people and support all the things the PAC does 

to create a cohesive and engaged school community. 

ArtsREACH is a fabulous non-profit organization that brings art, drama and dance into 

schools.  We have been very fortunate to have them put on workshops in our school.  If your 

child has come home with oversized art, it probably was a result of this programme.  ArtsREACH 

is looking for people to join their board.  Please see the brochure for more information.  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2019/04/Poster-for-schools.pdf  

I hope everyone is able to get outside and enjoy time with family and friends this weekend. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

GVSD # 61 is Hiring! 

If you or someone you know is interested in learning more about what positions we offer, please 

visit our website here: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/employment/ 

You can submit your resume, cover letter and qualifications to: hrs@sd61.bc.ca 

See the advertisement here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/gvsd-61-is-hiring/  

 

Summer Camps 

Find and book various summer camps throughout Victoria here:  

https://www.chatterblock.com/camps-and-classes/victoria-british-columbia-c4098/summer-

camps/?category=58&utm_source=Main+ChatterBlock+List&utm_campaign=3c05626cb3-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_08_11_28&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_f3e2db003c-

3c05626cb3-304206897  

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  


